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College Monday:  
Wear your college gear! 
 

http://beverlyhighlights.com/ 

 
Fridays are Norman Pride Days! 
Wear your ORANGE and BLACK! 
Go Normans! 

 
If you DO NOT have a 2017-2018 BHHS parking  
permit, you CANNOT park anywhere on campus.  
NO exceptions! 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
College Admission Test Prep 8-Week SAT Prep Course On-Campus: Small group, comprehensive course covering strategies for 
success and SAT content right on campus including 3 online practice exams! Appropriate for Seniors or Juniors. Space is limited, 
reserve now!  
September 5, 2017 – October 24, 2017, Tuesdays, 3:15 p.m. – 5:15 p.m., $599, Location S111 
 
4-Week ACT Prep Course On-Campus: Small group, comprehensive course covering strategies for success and ACT content right 
on campus including online practice exams! Appropriate for Seniors or Juniors. Space is limited, reserve now! 
September 27, 2017 – October 18, 2017, Wednesdays, 3:15 p.m. – 5:15 p.m., $299 with discount code BHHS, Location S111 
 
To Enroll for the weekly prep courses:  

 Go online to store.triedandtruetutoring.com 
 Select SAT Prep & ACT Prep 
 Select the Beverly Hills HS Comprehensive SAT Prep Prep Course – Fall 2017 or ACT Prep Course Fall 2017 
 Or Call 747-444-9907 

 
SAT Weekend Bootcamp -Two-day courses reviewing exam materials, quick tips and strategies Appropriate for Seniors prior to 
testing or Juniors starting to gain knowledge. Saturday September 16, 2017 – Sunday, September 17, 2017, 9:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m., 
$199, Location S111 
 

SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK 
 
Monday: Solar Eclipse Schedule  
Tuesday: Regular Schedule  
Wednesday: Regular Schedule  
Thursday: Early Release Schedule 
Friday: Regular Schedule 
 

Attention All Students  
Parking On Campus!!! 

 
 You must park in your assigned spot. PROHIBITED AREAS:  

- Visitor and Staff Lots 
- Reserved spaces:  
LOT B 1-5 
LOT C 223-228 
LOT PE 260-270 and 273-277 
 

 You must have your permit visible and posted in the REAR 
VIEW mirror (not flipped over nor behind another permit) 

 
 DID SOMEONE PARK IN YOUR SPOT? 

Report it to Campus Security or by email to 
mbuckley@bhusd.org When you report this, be sure to 
IDENTIFY the car in your spot (make, model, color) and the 
BHHS parking pass number (if it has one). 

 
STUDENTS WITH PARKING PERMITS:  
NOTICE: You may NOT go to your cars during school hours. 

 PLAN AHEAD – USE YOUR LOCKER 
 Parking lot doors will be locked at the start of period 2. 
 If you are in the lot or go to your car, you could receive a 1-day 

suspension. 
 Seniors who go to their cars will lose participation privileges in 

senior activities. 
 You may be subject to a ticket/fine if you violate any of the 

above rules! 

http://beverlyhighlights.com/
mailto:mbuckley@bhusd.org


ACT Weekend Bootcamp, Two-day courses reviewing exam materials, quick tips and strategies. Appropriate for Seniors prior to 
testing or Juniors starting to gain knowledge. Saturday, October 14, 2017 – Sunday, October 15, 2017, 9:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m., 
$199, Location S111 
 
To Enroll for the weekend bootcamps:  

 Go online to store.triedandtruetutoring.com 
 Select SAT/ACT Boot Camps 
 Select the Beverly Hills HS Fall SAT Boot Camp or Fall ACT Boot Camp 

Or Call 747-444-9907 
 
Varsity Football game this Friday 8/25 at 7 pm vs Carnegie School of Riverside. Game will be played at Culver City High 
School. 4401 Elenda st. Culver City, Ca. 90230 Parking lot on Harter Street next to football stadium. Tickets are $7 for adults. $3 
for children 5-13. Free with ASB.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
College Monday Workshop Series -All sessions are in Room 290 during lunch August 21, 2017 - What am I supposed to be 
doing right now? Timeline for 4-year college bound Seniors August 28, 2017 - Overview of college systems and application types, 
Getting to know UC, CSU, private & out of state schools 
 
SAT room assignment list will be posted in the Student Lot elevator area the morning of the test. Attendance rosters will also be 
posted on the doors of all the rooms being used. For additional assistance see Mrs. Reiona in the SAT/ACT TEST CENTER OFFICE 
ROOM 363 or email rsmith@bhusd.org! 
 
Radio Airlift will be hosting a meeting in KBEV. The objective of this meeting is to welcome people into Radio Airlift and inform 
them of how club operates. The meeting will take place at lunch, in Studio B, on Thursday, August 31, 2017. 
 

BHHS Color Guard – Want to be involved with the BHHS Band but don’t play an instrument? Here is your opportunity! The BHHS 
Band is looking for interested students to join our Color Guard. The Color Guard is a performance ensemble that performs 
choreographed flag movements and limited dance movements with the BHHS Marching Band’s performances. This group performs 
both at football games and parades. The band plans on performing at Disneyland this year and the Color Guard is an important part 
of their presentation. For more information, contact Mr. Bradbury at bbradbury@bhusd.org  and attend the informational 
meeting, Friday, August 25, 2017  at lunch in the instrumental music room. 
 
AP Posse Auditions Are Back! Are YOU a Hip-Hop Dancer?  Audition for AP Posse and perform in Dance Company’s concert 
January 16-18, 2018. The audition is Tuesday, August 22nd, 3:00-4:30 pm., in the dance room above the girl’s locker room-come 
dressed to dance! See Mrs. Findley, or e-mail, dfindley@bhusd.org, to pick up an audition form with all the information about the 
commitment prior to auditioning. She must have your completed form before you audition. 
 
Becoming a BHHS Teaching Assistant (a “TA”): If you are interested in becoming a TA for the fall semester, please follow these 
simple steps.  
 

1) Starting August 20, check the Bulletin Board across from Room 290 for a list of available TA openings by teacher name.  
2) Find a period that works in your schedule, and go talk to the teacher who is looking for a TA for that period to get 

permission. 
3) If you get permission, please ask that teacher to email your counselor AND Ms. Reston of the College and Career Center 

confirming his or her permission.  
4) After confirming your individual schedule, eligibility, and teacher permission, your counselor will enroll you as a TA!  

 
For questions, contact Cindy Dubin cdubin@bhusd.org or Michelle Redston mredston@bhusd.org.  
 
Teen BHEF applications are available now for the upcoming school year. 
Applications must be completed by September 5th. Meetings are once a month and the first meeting will be held on Monday, 
September 18 at 7:00 pm. 
 

mailto:rsmith@bhusd.org
mailto:bbradbury@bhusd.org
mailto:e-mail,%20dfindley@bhusd.org
mailto:cdubin@bhusd.org
mailto:mredston@bhusd.org
x-apple-data-detectors://5/


 

Applications online at: https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe6ZygtvPei9sBtHX32ywGVBocuVGfTab65-
Ezz3_fIY7ZADQ/viewform?usp=sf_link 
 
Questions? Please email teenfoundationbh@gmail.com 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ATTENDANCE 
PROCEDURES FOR READMITTANCE TO SCHOOL 
Students and parents are requested to observe the following attendance procedures: 
A. FULL DAY ABSENCE 
1. On the first day of absence, the parent must call the Attendance Office (310-551-5125) between 7:30 and 10:00 a.m. 

stating the name of the student, the reason for the absence, and the approximate length of time the student will be out of school. 
If you do not know the length of the absence, you must call each day. When students return to school, they may report directly 
to class. This is the preferred method. If the parent  is unable to call, the student must report directly upon his or her return, to 
the Attendance Office prior to 8:00 a.m. with a parental note. All notes will be verified. 

B. PARTIAL DAY ABSENCE 
1. If you need to leave school during the school day, parents should call the Attendance Office before 10:00 a.m. Notes (with 

student’s name, student ID number, reason for absence, and phone number) must be dropped off in the Attendance Office 
BEFORE SCHOOL.  During NUTRITION, pick up the PERMIT TO LEAVE SCHOOL from the Attendance Office.  If you do not clear 
with the Attendance Office BEFORE leaving campus, you will receive an unexcused absence. 
 

C. LEGAL REASONS TO BE OUT OF SCHOOL 
1. Illness  2. Court/Medical appointment 
3. Bereavement    4. Quarantine 
( Please note- the Future Absence Form is available in the Attendance Office . Vacation travel will not be approved. A 
completed form must be submitted to your Assistant Principal at least five days in advance of requested date. )   

D. The school only  takes EMERGENCY messages for students. 
E. Go to the Attendance Office if you have an emergency reason to leave school (this includes illness). If the Attendance Office is 

closed, see your Assistant Principal or secretary.  
PLEASE NOTE THE ATTENDANCE OFFICE PHONE NUMBER: (310) 551- 5125 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

“The Beverly Hills Unified School District publishes employment ads for the community as a public service but does not 
vette nor endorse the employers or the nature of the work listed herein, nor is the District responsible or liable for any 
action or matter that results from any contact with or employment by any employer advertised herein.” 
 
PEER MENTORS/TUTORS WANTED WORKING WITH ELEMENTARY SCHOOL CHILDREN HAVING SOCIAL AND/OR ACADEMIC 
DIFFICULTIES! The Beverly Hills Academic Tutoring Program is seeking volunteers to work with elementary school children 
having social and/or academic difficulties. You will receive community service hours! Tutoring orientation is Thursday, 
September 7, 4-5:30 p.m. at Roxbury Community Center Auditorium 471 S Roxbury. For more info contact Adrienne Weise at 
adriennetutor@gmail.com 
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Coffee with the Counselors- Once a month, BHHS counselors will host high school parents for Coffee with the Counselors, a 
special Q&A program designed to provide a casual environment where we can discuss college admissions related topics. Parents of 
all grades are welcome. Please join us for coffee, pastries, and dialogue-(guest speakers will be joining us to lead the discussion at 
some meetings) and don’t forget to bring your questions! Please email Ms. Rowley at crowley@bhusd.org if you have any 
questions regarding this program. And thank you to our wonderful PTSA for sponsoring the hospitality. 
8:00 a.m. – 9:00 a.m. in College Center (Room 290) 
 Wednesday, September 6, 2017 
 Thursday, October 12, 2017 *Guest Speaker SAT/ACT Q&A 
 Wednesday, November 15, 2017 
 Thursday, December 7, 2017 
 Wednesday, January 17, 2018 *Guest Speaker PSAT Q&A 
 Wednesday, February 7, 2018 
 Thursday, March 8, 2018 
 Wednesday April 11, 2018 
 Wednesday, May 16, 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Complimentary custom mouthguards are available for all BHHS athletes. Please contact Dr. Douglas Galen to schedule your 
appointment (310) 855-1000 
 
 
 
 
 

http://bhhs.bhusd.org/apps/pages/index.jsp?userGroupREC_ID=10626&uREC_ID=10626&type=d&title=Counseling&un=ESD-CNS
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